
 

 
 

SUPPLY CHAIN UNIT 
 
 

27 January 2025 
 

ERRATUM 
 

(RFP NO: 3672/31/01/2025) 
 

The Provision of a Dark Fibre Link for the South  
African National Research Network (SANReN) 

Connectivity from the TFR container to UFH Alice 
 

 
On the 17 January 2025, the Council for Scientific and Industrial Research (CSIR) invited 

suitably qualified and experienced service providers to submit proposals for the above-

mentioned RFP. The original closing/submission date for the tender is 31 January 2025.  

 

The CSIR appreciates your interest in responding to the Request for Proposal.  

 

Please note the following changes in the advertised tender documents:  

 

The closing date has been moved from 31 January 2025 at 16:30 to 14 February 2025 at 

16:30.  

 
The CSIR wishes to encourage you to submit a response to this tender, and to apologise 

for any inconvenience that might be caused.  

 

Enquiries may be directed to tender@csir.co.za  

mailto:tender@csir.co.za

